Dear Parents
On Friday 2 November 2012, We held the Scout Group AGM, with the exception of Scouts who due to being out of the hut for the previous week did not receive them, all of you should have being given a letter informing you of this important event, in any case a poster was on display on the hut 2 weeks before. Excluding leaders, one cub parent attended, I find it hard to fathom or accept that you are all happy with our efforts or have no questions or observations to make in the way we run the section. That said even if you are content with things we need you. The group requires a committee to operate, and should, according to Scout Association rules, be formed of non uniformed members, with exception of the Group Scout Leader, namely myself. At present only the Chair person and the Secretary are none uniform, with the balance of the committee being leaders totalling only 4
This is way below the required level and as such we should not be even operating as a unit, we need at least 4 Parents/Aunts/Uncles/Grandparents what ever, connection to the children is unimportant but we do need you, it is for your children’s benefit. I, myself, and other members have no children in scouting any more.
The purpose of the committee is to support the leaders, we only meet 4 or 5 times a year so the commitment is not huge, you may be asked to assist with fundraising events or to provide an extra adult for outside events. New Ideas are vital.
Clearly communicating information to parents is a problem, so that is something we do need help with, our main method will still be individual letters but we are also using 2 web sites.

www.wicstun.com/scouts
www.mwscouts.co.uk 
Please contact me on 01430 879686 evenings or (07949455576) day time 

If you think you may be able to help, the situation is getting desperate.

HELP US TO HELP YOUR CHILDREN
